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July 20, 2024

Happy Sabbath and welcome to worship here at the Beaverton 
Seventh-day Adventist Church. We are glad that you are here. 
Our hope for you today, and indeed for the rest of this summer, is 
that you would experience an extra measure of God's kindness 
and mercy. This morning we will spend some time with an often 
overlooked character of the Old Testament to discover that God's 
grace extends beyond our expectations and is sometimes found 
in unexpected places.

Welcome

Worship 9:30am



WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service 

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
 8:51 pm Sabbath Ends

S JUNE   21

M JULY   22

T JULY   23
9:00 am Community Services

W JULY   24
7:00 pm Estudio Bíblico en Español

Th JULY   25
7:00 pm Adult Bible Study

F JULY   26
8:45 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa JULY   27
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
8:44 pm Sabbath Ends

Looking for an easy way to download the church 
app and stay in the know? Just scan this qr code  
with your smart phone and follow the instructions 
for iPhone or Android.



1.	 VET Proposal and Ministries Roster Vote You can now find the final draft 
of the 2024 2nd Quarter Ministries Roster in the church app under Ministry 
and Service. We will be voting on this roster today during our worship 
service. Thank you to everyone who helped us work to keep this living 
document as accurate as possible.

2.	 Parking Lot Sale THANK YOU! Our annual Parking Lot Sale took place 
this last Sunday, July 14. Out of the 33 spaces that were occupied during 
the sale, 29 were from the community. We had 22 volunteers for setup, 10 
throughout the sale and 12 for breakdown and put away. The free book table 
gave away over 100 books and Signs of the Times. We had one Community 
Member email yesterday to say how much she enjoyed taking part and 
how friendly and helpful everyone was. She is planning to take part again 
next year. We also had 2 people from our Community that came to the sale 
ask how they could take part next year and we ended up having to turn 
away 18 community members who would have liked to having taken part.  
Bret & Chris McKay would like to say a Great Big Thank You to all 
those, who came out and volunteered through out the Community 
Parking Lot Sale helping to make it a wonderful success. God truly 
blessed the event. Also many of our community members wanted 
us to say Thank You to our congregation for putting this on, for they 
said it was greatly appreciated and they were blessed because of it.  
Thank you Chris and Bret for the hard work you have put in the last couple 
months leading up to the Parking Lot Sale. Your planning and dedication is 
appreciated! 

3.	 Men's Ministry Hike 7/28 Men’s Ministry would like to invite the men of 
the church to come out for a hike on Sunday July 28th. We will be meeting 
at the church at 7am and leaving at 7:10 to hike the Cape Horn Trail. This 
trail is on the Washington side of the Gorge just east of Washougal and is 
a moderately challenging route. It is a 6.8 mile loop that takes you to some 
wonderfully scenic views of the Gorge along with a waterfall or two. If your 
looking for a shorter hike you can just do the 1.6 mile out and back . Dogs 
are welcome, but must be on a leash. This is a very popular area for birding 
so you may want to bring binoculars and a camera. The loop is a 3-1/2 to 
4 hour hike. Afterwards those, who would like to can go out for a bite to eat 
in Washougal and continue the camaraderie. If you have any questions 
please call or text Myles Phillip at 503-801-0401. Hope you can join us.

4.	 Youth-Led Bible Study Join the youth as we host a student-lead book 
study, featuring The Reason for God by Timothy Keller. Beginning Monday, 
August 5th at 7pm in the High School room and continuing weekly we will 
dive into a Bible based search for truth… Afterwards there will be games, 
snacks and community! Bring some friends and a treat to share! Can’t wait 
to see you there!

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
5.	 Register for Sabbath at Rosario! Walla Walla University’s annual Alumni 

Sabbath at Rosario Beach Marine Laboratory will be held August 23–25, 
2024. Come for Sabbath or the full weekend; meals and accommodations 
require registration by August 19. This year's guest speaker is new WWU 
president Alex Bryan. For details and registration, visit wallawalla.edu/
Rosario-Sabbath or call (509) 527-2631.

6.	 ABC Summer Sale The Adventist Book Center’s Summer Sale at… Camp 
Meeting Prices will be July 1-31, 2024. Deliveries will be earlier than usual. 
For all the details go to the Oregon Conference Website and choose the 
Ministries tab, then click on Adventist Book Center. You will see a link for 
Sales Flyer. You can also go to www.abcflyer.com and click the sale flyer 
link. 

7.	 2024 Church Campout Join us for the 2024 Beaverton Church Campout, 
taking place from August 16-18 at the scenic Fort Stevens. This year's 
event offers Full Hookup Camper sites for $92 for two nights, camper/tent 
sites (water +Electric) for $86 for two nights, and walk-in tent sites for $38 
for two nights. By request, there are limited sites for up to 14 nights ending 
Monday 8/19, (+$38/night Full Hookup, +$35/night water +electric). It's a 
wonderful opportunity to enjoy fellowship and the great outdoors with our 
church community. We hope you can make it! To register, please make your 
payment at the church office or through AdventistGiving, give requested 
dates (& RV length) before paying. For more information, feel free to contact 
Jared Ames at ames_ja@yahoo.com or (503) 348-2540. 

8.	 Looking for Room to Rent An 84-year-old Adventist mother is visiting her 
blind, disabled son during the month of July to help arrange his medication 
and assistance. They are seeking a two-bedroom place to stay in the 
Hillsboro or Beaverton area while waiting to hear about housing. They can 
manage a few steps and can be reached by calling or texting 509-431-8788.

9.	 Enroll at TVA  Join the TVA family. There are 2024-2025 openings available 
in Preschool - 11th Grade so enroll now! Christ-centered education, Hands 
-on learning, Small class sizes, Caring teachers and staff, STEM curriculum. 
For more information, call the school office at 503-649-5518 or email at 
tva@tualatinvalleyacademy.org.

10.	Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church 
become your new church home? Let us help you get your church 
membership transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@
beavertonsda.com to notify us that you would like to start the membership 
transfer process. Our clerk will reach out to get things started. 



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
11.	Sponsor a Floral Arrangement Arrangements can be sponsored for 

1st and 3rd Sabbaths each month. Contact Sandra via the app, email at 
sandraduke@gmail.com, or phone at 971-269-6940.

12.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are 
no longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the icon with 
your initials (upper right) and select Notifications and check that the desired 
notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General category 
should be enabled, others are optional.

13.	Happy July Birthdays! A list of July birthdays is available at the Welcome 
Desk. If you notice a birthday missing, please email the church office at 
office@beavertonsda.com



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Jan Pullen requests prayer for, Bonnie Hilde, (Pastor Ray Ammon's sister) 

as she "is undergoing extensive throat and neck surgery on July 15 for 
thyroid cancer, especially on the left side of her neck, where the surgeon 
said 'There is a lot of cancer there.'"  Please pray for a successful procedure 
and uncomplicated recovery.  (7/15)

	■ Donna Dondino request prayer for her sister, Simone, who will have cancer 
surgery on July 17. Pray for the surgery to go well and for healing. (7/11)

	■ Pray for Gary Roberts, a cousin of Gil and Penny Messenger’s son-in-
law who has been diagnosed with in-operable brain tumors that are rapidly 
affecting his ability to walk and move. He has been a mission pilot in Papau, 
Indonesia and was flown back to Loma Linda. Pray for healing, peace for 
him and the family as they are praying for the right medical path forward. (7/11)

	■ Karen Johnson-Proctor’s sister, Janet, recently suffered a stroke. Thankfully, 
it turned out to be only a minor stroke, and she is recovering remarkably well. 
Thank you for all your prayers! (7/10)

	■ Sharon Zull requests prayer for Terry and Dona O'Daniel (an older couple 
attending our church from Tualatin).  They were on their way to Portland 
Adventist Hospital about 4:00 AM on June 30 (Terry was having back pain) 
when their car was involved in a hit and run accident.  Both were taken to 
OHSU.  Dona suffered mild injuries but Terry had several broken ribs and a 
broken shoulder.  Dona is now home but Terry remains in the hospital.  Let's 
lift them up in prayer for healing and recovery.  (7/1)

	■ Update on Penny Messenger, her fractured femur surgery went well.  They 
were able to repair her hip with 3 screws to reattach the hip ball in place.  She 
was discharged the following afternoon and is doing well at home.  Praises 
to God for a successful surgery and early recovery.  Please continue to pray 
for healing of the bone.  (7/1)

	■ Pray for those affected by the wars in Russia and Ukraine and those in 
Israel and Palestine.  Pray for an end to the evil we are seeing in our world.  
May Jesus come quickly.

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.



PRAISES & REQUESTS 

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 



Snapshot of church finances as of July 16, 2024
JUL 2024 JUN 2024 YTD(JUN)

Budgeted $29,898 $29,898 $179,388
Received $8,303 $32,635 $151,794
Needed/Surplus $21,595 $2,737 $27,594
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $29,898 needed each month to 

operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Oregon Conference Evangelism
Offering Focus Next Week: Local Church Budget
Called to Grow: $1,341,626 donated

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$34,436 $206,314

$
  105,896$

  469,104

Deacon On Duty: Paul Rasmussen				          
Cliff Hickethier 

Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Bret McKay
Lets Mponwane
Kellsie Kriegelstein

AdventistGiving.org (Beaverton Adventist Church)


